
 
Term 1  Week 11– Thur. 11th April 2019 
 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Congratulations everyone on a wonderful 
term of team building and collaboration. It is 
so good to see such community spirit and a 
willingness by everyone to promote positive 
learning outcomes for every child in the 
school. We are so lucky to have such a 
harmonious environment within our school. 
The children are working really well in class 
and every child is making progress, toward 
achieving literacy and numeracy outcomes.  
Your continued support of our home reading 
program is greatly appreciated. Please make 
sure the children don’t stop reading in the 
holidays. Encourage reading as a leisure 
activity, not a chore. Reading should be 
enjoyable and is a great replacement for time 
on an electronic device. 
 
STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
Time to catch up on our award winners. The 
following children won the award over the last 
two weeks. Congratulations to all of you. My 
prize box will need filling again shortly. 
 
Week 10 – Charlize and Max 
Week 11 – Dylan and Izabelle 
 
RESOURCE FEE  REMINDER 
Final notice for Resource fee payment. 
If you have already paid the resource fee of 
$40 per student, many thanks. If you have not 
yet paid the fee, please do so tomorrow if 
possible. If you are experiencing difficulties in 
paying this fee, please ring me and we will 
make a payment plan to suit your needs. 
Thankyou.  
 
ACTING PRINCIPAL IN TERM 2 
Mrs Kristie Hodges will be acting principal at 
the school from May 13th and May 29th 
Inclusive. I will be on sick leave during this 
time following some eye surgery.  

 
EASTER HAT PARADE 
Congratulations to our hat parade winners, 
Dixie Max, Meckenzie and Charlize. It was 
good to see so many families in attendance. 
Children really enjoy having mum and/or dad 
here for such occasions. 
 
UKULELE LESSONS 
Parents are most welcome to join our children 
on a Tuesday afternoon at 2:30 for Ukulele 
lessons during Term 2. This will be a fun way 
to learn something new. You could be a star 
at your next social gathering. 
 
ANZAC DAY 
It would be greatly appreciated if all children 
could attend the Anzac Day ceremony at  
Greenethorpe Memorial Soldier’s hall on April 
25th at 7:20am. Mrs Hodges has given out 
some prayer readings for children to practise 
for the day. Please let Kristie know if your 
child is unable to be there as she will need to 
get other readers if people can’t attend. All 
students must be dressed in full winter 
uniform for this important occasion. Hopefully 
all girls will have tunics to wear by ANZAC 
day. If you need to order a tunic please do so 
from Mr Embroidery (Next door to National 
Australia Bank) in Cowra. 
 
SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
School holidays commence at the closure of 
school tomorrow afternoon and children 
resume school on Tuesday 30th April. 
 
P AND C NEWS 
Congratulations to the newly appointed 
committee following our recent AGM. 
President Sasha, Secretary JP and Treasurer 
Brooke. Thankyou to our retiring Treasurer 
Linda for all her effort. It was terrific to see so 
many people at our meeting. Hopefully we 
will get similar attendance in the future. 
Thanks also to the P&C for their contribution 
toward the materials to build our new sports 
shed shelving ($700) and for Art Room  
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supplies ($700). The shelves are completed 
and were constructed by our versatile bus 
driver Aaron who was assisted by John 
Gorman, our talented general assistant. This 
has made a dramatic difference to the 
organisation and tidiness of the sports shed. 
Our Art supplies have been ordered and we 
eagerly await this delivery.  
 
EASTER CAKE AUCTION 

Easter Cake 

Auction 

Greenethorpe 

Soldiers’ 

Memorial Hall 
Saturday 13th 

April from 5:30pm 
Bake and decorate an 

Easter themed cakes to be 
auctioned, with all proceeds 

being donated to the 
Greenethorpe Public School 

P&C Association. 
A small prize will be 

awarded for ‘people’s choice’ 

BBQ,, Meat Raffle, 
Easter Raffle, 
Kids activities 

 
Raffles and Auction from 7:00pm BYO Drinks 
For further information contact Sasha  
0421 573704. 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 
HOCKEY CLINIC COWRA 
School holiday Hockey clinic information. 
Brochure attached. 
 
BUNNINGS FAMILY NIGHT TONIGHT 
Please see attached brochure.Thankyou 
Bunnings for your gift voucher. We will buy 
some plants in Spring. 
 
OOSH VACATION CARE 
Lots of exciting activities. Brochure attached. 
 
 
Have an enjoyable holiday with your children. 
 
 
 
 
 
Garry Heath 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Date 

 
Event 

 
Venue/Time 

April 12th 

Friday 

Final Day of 
Term 1 

 

April 13th 

Saturday 

Easter Cake 
Bake and 
Auction 

From 5:30pm 
Greenethorpe 
SM Hall 

April 
30th

 

Tuesday 

Children 
Resume 
School for term 
2 

 

May 6-7th 

Monday - Tuesday 
BNL Maths 
Training Mrs 
Carter 

Sydney 

May 13th – 29th Mr Heath 
Sick Leave 

 

May 14th – 16th 

Tuesday - Thursday 
NAPLAN  

May 17th 

Friday 

Eisteddfod  Cowra 

May 24th 

Friday 

Athletics 
Carnival 

Twigg Oval 
Cowra 

 
 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://cdn.shopify.com/s/files/1/0362/1653/products/Fat_Easter_Bunny_Cake_900x.jpg?v%3D1551464270&imgrefurl=https://www.angesdesucre.com/collections/easter-cakes&docid=x8rsMqgNNai3XM&tbnid=NDnTcx325Z8eIM:&vet=10ahUKEwiFnMiL-MbhAhVK6LwKHffPDfQQMwiuASg5MDk..i&w=900&h=900&safe=strict&bih=909&biw=1920&q=easter cakes&ved=0ahUKEwiFnMiL-MbhAhVK6LwKHffPDfQQMwiuASg5MDk&iact=mrc&uact=8
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